
From: Eskew, Priscilla <Priscilla.Eskew@apria.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/1/2018 1:41:45 PM
Subject: James Williams Construction Co.

Attachments: MomIns.pdf

Hello,
 
I’m reaching out to you all on behalf of my mother Josephine A. Johnson whom had her home renovated through one 
of your programs (U.S. Department of Housing). As you can see from the attached letter from her insurance company 
we’re in need of the details of the work done to her roof so that we can dispute what’s being stated by her insurance 
company in order for them not to drop her coverage. If you all are disputing what the insurance company is stating 
than please provide the details so that my family and, I can present it to the powers that be in order to get this 
resolved.
 
My Mother is:
Josephine A. Johnson
424 Saddlefield Rd.
Columbia, SC 29203
803-786-6117
 
I’m her daughter Priscilla Eskew:
My tele: 803-404-1467
 
Sincerely,
Priscilla
 
 

Priscilla Eskew | Branch Coordinator/Suspended Billing
3229 Sunset Blvd. Suite C West Columbia, SC 29169 | West Columbia, SC 29169
P 803-794-3934 | F 803-939-9482   www.apria.com  
Improving the quality of life for our patients at home.
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